Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
I would like to know how many black and minority ethnic (BAME) teachers there are in Leicester city's public schools between 2016-17 and/or currently in 2018.

This information is not routinely shared with Leicester City Council as there is no legal obligation to do so.  However, this information is required for the governments School Workforce Census which was completed at the end of 2017. Therefore, this information is exempt as it is intended for future publication in line with S22 of the Act.  This letter acts as S17 refusal notice in respect of this part of your request.

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means and is already in the public domain.  The data for the 2016 Workforce Census is accessible via the link below: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/620825/SFR25_2017_MainText.pdf

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

